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Principal’s Message 
 

 

Welcome to Leighton Smith who has joined the Manuka Hub and Ava 

Boyd who is in the Kauri Hub. A warm welcome to you and your families. 
  

Our updated school uniform procedure will be in use from Monday 17 

June. Please ensure your children have the correct uniform items by 

Monday. We will be working hard to positively recognise all of the 

children who wear the correct uniform. For those students who do not 

have the correct uniform, the following process will occur: 
 Unexplained first time - letter/message sent home. 

 Unexplained second and further consecutive days - child 

withdrawn from the playground at morning tea to relearn uniform 

expectations.  

 Unexplained incorrect uniform item will be removed if possible 

(e.g incorrect shoes). 

 Individual circumstances will be taken into consideration. 

For your reference, the school uniform procedure on the last page of 

this newsletter.  
 

We would like to extend a very big thank you to Farm Source, Waverley 

and Doug & Gillian Hooper.  Farm Source auctioned off shelving from 

their old store and wanted the money raised to go back into our 

community.  So thanks to the generosity of Doug & Gillian Hooper and  

Farm Source the school has been donated $500.  
 

The school disco is on tonight!  The disco is always an enjoyable time 

with lots of dancing, fun competitions, great food and excellent 

costumes. Funds raised will go towards Education Outside of the 

Classroom activities. For more details see the flyer.  
 

Ngā mihi, 

Kerri McColl,  

Principal 
 

 

 

 
 

 

For always displaying 

our school values.  

You are a brilliant role 

model  

http://www.waverleyprimary.co.nz/


Thursday 13 June 2019  Newsletter No 18 

Phone: 346 5087 www.waverleyprimary.co.nz  Cell phone: 027 346 

5081 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday Assembly – 2.30 p.m. in the school hall. 

Kauri Hub will be presenting assembly. Everyone most welcome. 

 

BoT Election Results 

The votes have been counted and a new Board of Trustees elected to govern 

Waverley Primary School for the next three-year term. We congratulate and  

welcome Karley Amon, Cameron Bradnock, Rita Ellis, Chris Koubaridis, Sophie Lance & 

Teana McKechnie (staff representative).  We farewell Belinda Price who did not seek 

re-election and thank her for her dedication to Waverley Primary as a board member 

and board chair. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Thurs 13 June - BoT election result 

Disco Year 1-4  4-5pm    Year 5-8  5.6.30 p.m. 

Mon 17 June - Tech session 5 

Mon 24 June - BoT Meeting   

Wed 26 June 

 Fri 2 July              

- 

- 

Bhana Cup - Turuturu School Y4-6 

Open Day 

Fri 5 July  - Term Finishes 

   

 

Scholastics Issue 4.  

The return date for 

orders is Tomorrow 

http://www.waverleyprimary.co.nz/
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Each week one class will be sharing photos of their learning & activities.  

Check out Kauri Hub  
 

http://www.waverleyprimary.co.nz/
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